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TOWNSHEND SELECT BOARD 

Pre-Town Meeting 

Minutes 

February 26, 2018 
 
 

 

Present:   Kathy Hege; Steve Frisk; Robert Wright; Will Bissonnette; Irv Stowell  

In Attendance: David Liebow; Anita Bean; Kurt Bostrom; Mike Bills; John Evans; 

Andrew Snelling; Robert DeSiervo; Rick Hege; Phil Moriarty; Townshend School 

District Board of Directors; Members of the Public; Craig Hunt 

 

A public informational Pre-Town meeting was held in the Townshend Town 

Hall on February 26, 2018, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  Town Meeting Moderator 

David Liebow led the public in discussion of each of the Articles in the 2018 

Town Meeting and Townshend School District Annual Meeting Warnings. 

 

It was noted that the 2019 date upon which delinquent tax penalties and interest 

will begin to accrue is incorrect and will need to be amended at Town Meeting. 

 

Though a quorum of Select Board members was present, no meeting of the Select 

Board was convened and no actions were taken by the Select Board. 

 

The discussion concluded around 7:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

        Craig K. Hunt    
 

 


